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Collin Roehner

From: Angela Charles on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Tuesday, July 05, 2016 10:18 AM
To: 'Steven Mainster'
Subject: RE: FPL proposed rate increase 

Good morning Mr. Mainster, 
 
We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 160021-EI and forwarding your 
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Angela M. Charles 
Commission Deputy Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee FL 32399-0850 
850-413-6826 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Steven Mainster [mailto:smainster2@aol.com]  
Sent: Monday, July 04, 2016 12:29 PM 
To: Records Clerk 
Subject: FPL proposed rate increase  
 
 
Count me strongly against the proposed rate increase by FPL. A 24% increase in one year is Obscene! 
They claim efficiency in all of their commercials. And they are making an 11% return on investment. That is enough! No 
rate increase can be justified under the present conditions.l 
 
Steven Mainster 
19725 SW 242 terrace  
Homestead, fl 33031 
Sent from my iPad 

FPSC Commission Clerk
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